
VISIT TO ALROWAD SECONDARY SCHOOL (SMART SCHOOL) 

On 19th of November 2015 and as a part of the Mechanical Engineering Department 

sense of duties toward the community, the department visited Al-Rowad Secondary 

School, which is one of the leading-smart high schools not only in Jubail but in the 

Kingdom as well, in order to deliver an awareness session about Jubail University 

College in general and the Mechanical Engineering Department in specific. 

The visit was successfully organized with the support of the Community Services 

Department. Four faculty and staff members of the department visited the school (Dr. 

Surajudeen Adewusi, Dr. Ghassan Nayal, Mr. Elaf Mahrous and Mr. Anas Souwailem). 

The awareness session was addressed by Dr. Ghassan Nayal, during which he 

enlightened the students about the Jubail University College missions, visions, and future 

plans. Additionally, Dr. Ghassan introduced the major fields of studies and he focused on 

the Mechanical Engineering Program as well. After that, Dr. Ghassan highlighted the 

various career opportunities in Saudi Arabia. An interactive questions-and-answers 

session followed during which students have the opportunity to make comments and ask 

questions.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


